
UiPath Purchasing Instructions: 

Any releases for the purchase of UiPath products/services via SW1022C must first be approved by the 
CIO. 

To begin the process, you will need to send any requests or questions to the Contracting Officer whose 
information is listed below. 

 

Marc.Brown@omes.ok.gov 

 

 


